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necessity for adding filler pieces in the receiver to assist 1n 
feeding the smaller she lla 1n the large 12 gauge receiver. They 
believe that even with such filler pieces, considerable difficulty 
might be encountered in obtaining smooth reeding. 

In addition to these factors, the Plant would hesitate 
to consider producing other g\lnS using this type or barrel con­
struction 1lntil the problems enco\lntered 1n producing the Model 572 
L1ghtwe1ght guns have been overcome. Por theae reasons, Research 
and Development reported that unless there was serious objection. 
they would defer consideration or this suggestion. 

AP Grade Pore-End 

It had previously been reported that this spring would 
cost $.06 more than the one previously used and Research and Develop­
ment and the Ilion Plant had been requested to seek ways to reduce 
this coat differential. The Plant reported that further experience 
indicates that the reduction 1n testing and reduction 1n the coat 
or handling customer complaints will apparently reduce coat by an 
amount eQuivalent to the increased costs ot the new spr1ng. The 
end result, 1n their view, will be the production or a auper1or gun 
at no change in cost • 
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